ADDENDUM NO. 2

COUNTY OF KAUA‘I
DEPARTMENT OF WATER

PLANS, BID PROPOSAL, SPECIFICATIONS
CONTRACT AND BOND
FOR

JOB NO. 18-07
Kukuiolono 0.2 MG Tank Demolition
Kalaheo Water System
Kalaheo, Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS

This addendum is hereby made a part of the PLANS, BID PROPOSAL, SPECIFICATIONS, CONTRACT
AND BOND for the subject project and it shall amend the said contract documents in the following respects:

Item 1
Questions and Answers.

End of Addendum No. 2

If there are any questions, please contact Mr. Dustin Moises by email at dmoises@kauaiwater.org .

Marites Yano

Marites Yano
Designated Chief Procurement Officer
March 22, 2021

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM NO. 2

Receipt Acknowledged:
Organization Received by
Date Title

(Please sign and return this acknowledgement.)
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ADDENDUM NO. 2

Question: Why is the project being rebid?
Answer: See attached cancellations posted on 01/10/20 and 10/26/20.

Update: Section 8.2.05 GRASS —The phone number shown for Robert Medeiros is updated to
(808) 651-0875.
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Department of

Water has no substitute....... Conserve it

County of Kauai

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Job No. 18-07
Kukuiolono 0.2 MG Tank Demolition
Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i

Pursuant to Chapter 103D-308, Hawai‘i Revised Statutes, and Chapter 3-122-96(2)(G), Hawai‘i
Administrative Rules, the subject solicitation is hereby cancelled.

No bids were received; therefore, the Department of Water has determined that in the public’s
interest, the above-referenced solicitation shall be cancelled and re-solicited.

Dustin Moises
dmoises@kauaiwater.org
(808) 245-5459

POSTED: January 10, 2020

Via www.kauaiwater.org , www.publicpurchase.com

4398 Pua Loke Street, Lthu‘e, Hl 96766
Phone: 808-245-5400 / Fax: 808-245-5813



Department of

Water has no substitute....... Conserve it

County of Kauai

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Job No. 18-07
Kukuiolono 0.2 MG Tank Demolition
Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i

Pursuant to Chapter 103D-308, Hawai‘i Revised Statutes (“HRS”) and Hawai‘i Administrative
Rules 3-122-95 and 3-122-96(a)(2)(B), (D), (E), and (G), the subject solicitation is hereby
cancelled.

The subject solicitation resulted in offers which exceed available funds and it would not be
appropriate to adjust quantities to come within available funds, and all otherwise acceptable offers
received are at clearly unreasonable prices. The Department of Water has determined that the
cancellation of the subject solicitation is in the public interest. The Department will revise the
solicitation and the subject project will be re-solicited. Interested vendors should register with
Public Purchase for status updates on the re-solicitation.

Dustin Moises
dmoises@kauaiwater.org
(808) 245-5459

POSTED: October 26,2020

Via www .kauaiwater.org , www.publicpurchase.com

4398 Pua Loke Street, Lthu‘e, Hl 96766
Phone: 808-245-5400 / Fax: 808-245-5813



